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To: amendments
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Making a submission Form Submission

There has been a submission of the form Making a submission through your Engage

Victoria website.
First name

Judith

Last name

Evans

Postcode

Are you making this submission as:

An individual

Does your submission relate to an address within the Beveridge North West precinct?

No

Email

Write your submission

Quarry

There is significant community concern about the Beveridge North West Precinct Structure



Plan (C158). The plan proposes approving the introduction of a quarry in the midst of a
planned and fast growing development zone, which will have a deleterious effect on

residents (both human and animal) of the region.

Mitchell Shire Council has reflected residents position on the quarry, and has twice rejected
the related planning application at 175 Northern Highway because:

- it will bring traffic congestion to an already extremely busy set of roads;

- it will increase noise, and dust to what is becoming a heavily populated suite of
communities, impacting the health and wellbeing of residents;

- the vibrations associated with the proposed quarry will impact our communities.

| urge careful consideration of the impact that the proposed quarry will have on the nearby
well established and rapidly growing communities, and recommend a judgement against the

planning application.

| confirm that | have read and agree to the above conditions for making a submission.

Yes

| agree to the Collection Notice

Yes

To view all of this form's submissions, visit
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